


  

   

  

Identical letter sent to: 
 
The Honorable John Kennedy 
Chair, Subcommittee on Energy 
  and Water Development 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20510 
cc: Senator Patty Murray 
      Christine McDonald, OMB 
      Elizabeth Melenbrink, OMB 
  
The Honorable Chuck Fleischmann 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Energy 
  and Water Development 
Committee on Appropriations 
United States House of Representatives 
Washington, DC  20515 
cc: Representative Marcy Kaptur 
      Christine McDonald, OMB 
      Elizabeth Melenbrink, OMB 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




